

May 11, 2013

Saint Paul City Council 15 West Kellogg Boulevard Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102

Dear Council Members,

Ann Jurewicz, Director of the Twin Cities German Immersion School came to the District 10 Land Use Committee meeting April 29 to discuss the alley vacation they're seeking. We support the vacation of the alley and are happy to see the former St. Andrews school being put to good use. Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kim Moon

Land Use Chair

District 10 Como Community Council

Historic Streetcar Station

1224 Lexington Parkway North, Saint Paul, MN 55103

(651) 644-3889

district10@district10comopark.org

www.district10comopark.org